
 
 

NORTH BAY VILLAGE, FLORIDA 
OFFICE OF THE VILLAGE MANAGER 

TERMINATION OF LOCAL STATE OF EMERGENCY 
(EMERGENCY ORDER NO. 22-01/TROPICAL STORM IAN) 

 
On September 24, 2022, as Village Manager of North Bay Village, I, Ralph Rosado, issued Emergency 
Order No. 22-01 declaring a local state of emergency for the North Bay Village due to the threat of 
Tropical Storm/Hurricane Ian.  
 
In accordance with Chapter 54 of the Village Code, I hereby certify that the conditions leading to and 
causing the emergency no longer exist and the Village’s agencies and departments are able to manage the 
situation caused by Tropical Storm/Hurricane Ian without extraordinary assistance.  
 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and caused the seal of North Bay Village to be 
affixed this 29th day of September, 2022 at 11:44 a.m. (EST). 
 
 
              
ATTEST:      RALPH ROSADO, VILLAGE MANAGER  
 
 
      
ALBA L. CHANG, VILLAGE CLERK 
 
Notice of this Termination of Emergency Declaration has been:  

• Posted on the Village’s website 
• Posted on the main bulletin board in Village Hall 
• Distributed to local media 
• Filed in the Office of the Village Clerk 


